
From: Moody, Dustin (Fed)
To: Dworkin, Morris J. (Fed); internal-pqc
Subject: RE: draft announcement for draft SP 800-208
Date: Wednesday, December 11, 2019 1:04:17 PM

Morrie,
     Did we want to point out specific areas or issues that we wanted to ask for comments on?  For
example, the changes that John discussed. 
 
Dustin
 

From: Dworkin, Morris J. (Fed) <morris.dworkin@nist.gov> 
Sent: Monday, December 9, 2019 5:00 PM
To: internal-pqc <internal-pqc@nist.gov>
Subject: draft announcement for draft SP 800-208
 
Attached for your review is a draft announcement for when we post on CSRC the draft SP 800-208
on stateful hash-based signature schemes.
 
Morrie
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